
Do not criminalize the non criminals.   Legislation should be against those who are known to be 

outside the law.  Using absolutely false information to push a personal agenda and pass laws 

against the law biding citizens of Oregon will surely create a wide crevasse between parties.  I 

support the push to recall each and every politician who supports this kind of legislation.  Not giving 

the voters a chance to resist against paid for and unjust laws is a sign of a corrupt government! 
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